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Finished Robot!  
Team Neutrino was excited to get their robot able 

to pick up, drive, and shoot as high as the 10 
point goal this week!! Seemingly endless hours 

spent in the shop every day have truly paid off to 
produce a remarkable robot that is strikingly 

similar to a butterfly…. 

Bumpers 
For those of you who do not know, 
every robot is required to have bumpers 
during the match that match the color of 
the alliance (blue and red). This week, 
we cut, taped, and assembled our 
bumpers so we could have them for the 
Scrimmage. 

Iowa FRC Scrimmage 
Every year, Team #525 Swartdogs hosts an all-
Iowa FRC Scrimmage as a practice competition 
during the last Saturday of build season. Most of 
the team went down to Cedar Falls to participate 
in this opportunity. Special thanks to team #525! 

SCI’s Women in Science 
The Science Center of Iowa hosted a “Women in 
Science” event this year. Four of our members 
showed kids how to 3D model in Google 
SketchUp, and we were set up right next to the 
3D printer, so they could see the application of 
their drawings. 

Coming  Next  Week: We will be unveiling our robot in Howe Hall to the community. Please come! 


